


Greetings,

Thanks to your input and information over the past several years, Williamson County has completed the Southeast Loop Study. Through your participation, either through attending one of our four public meetings or corresponding through emails, you have made this project better, and we appreciate your input. The goal of the study was to enhance safety and mobility within the County by considering connectivity for east/west travel between SH 130 and FM 3349, and north/south travel to US 79. The Southeast Loop will address the tremendous amount of growth and immediate transportation needs in the Hutto and Taylor areas. 

An open house was held in the summer of 2019 in order to gather input from the public. Over 250 community members attended the meeting and more than 75 comments were shared during the official comment period. The project team reviewed each comment on the open house meeting report, which includes responses to your feedback received during the comment period. It is available for review on the project webpage.

With voters approving the 2019 Williamson County Road Bond Program, the next phase of the Southeast Loop project includes creating plans, specifications & estimates, followed by construction of two sections of the route: from SH 130 to CR 137 and from CR 404 to US 79.

Over the last several months, the project team has gathered additional data and conducted further engineering analysis in order to finalize the recommended route and a schematic for those two segments. 

The schematic has been finalized and is now available on the County's website here. 

The Project Team also worked to determine right of way (ROW) needs for future corridor preservation, and the County has begun acquiring ROW. If you are interested in selling your property, please let us know and we will put you in contact with the County ROW attorneys.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thank you,
The Southeast Loop Study Team




